ATTN Borough Manager:

We the members at Summit Hose are
requesting to conduct a rabies clinic on the date of
September 12" 2020 at the Marina. This decision
for a new locale was made with the ever changing
dynamics of the covid-19 situation. Previous years
rabies clinics were conducted at the fire hall
substation, but with the 6ft distance
recommendations from the CDC we would require
more space that the Marina would adequately
cover in order to ensure public safety. The event
will run from 11am to 1pm on the day of September
12", When a decision is made for this request or
any additional clarifications on the event are
needed, please feel to call Firefighter Member
Javon Thorpe at 724-472-7357.

Thank you.



